
From: Marjorie Collicutt [mailto:mcollicutt@roadrunner.com]  
Sent: Friday, December 22, 2017 2:54 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: The Northern Pass will destroy the Scenic Beauty our State is known for. 
 
Marjorie Collicutt 
28 Lookaway Lane 
Wentworth, NH 03282 
 
December 22, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
I object to the Northern Pass because it will take away from the beauty of our state.  One of my greatest 
pleasures is riding the Highways and back roads of NH and seeing the natural beauty our state offers.  
Giant Towers will take away from that beauty. Jobs is NOT a good reason to Mar our state land scape!  
Stop The Northern Pass! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Marjorie Collicutt 
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